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Dear Sir or Madam:

It has come to my attention that Bellsouth Telecommunications,
LLC has activated recently its microwave carrier devices
connecting North Florida to Broward County, mainly affecting the
Orlando area. I want to inform you that I strongly disapprove of
this move.

Sincerely,

(e Wae Kense

Alexander R MacKenzie





